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Request to present at the up and coming public
meeting.

I would like to speak about a possible solution to the
proposed closure of Wanup public school.

Increase the catchment area for the school.
Implement a before and after school program so that
we can enrol the students that have been lost due to
the lack of programming.

I understand that some schools as an alternative for
Wanup have little green space for the children to
play, and that some students are not afforded the

outdoor time they need and deserve because of lake

of space and overcrowding.

Closing a school that has ample space does not make
sense to me.

Value to the student can be realised with the excellent
education and right to fresh air and exercise that
Wanup can offer.

With regards to surplus space. Wanup public offers a
beautiful school that is wheel chair accessible, large
classroom space. Beautiful green space.

Thank you for your time.
Shelly Hagglund
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